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WEST HESLERTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Head: Rachel Wells B.A.(Hons)Q.T.S. NPQH 
High Street, West Heslerton, Malton, North Yorkshire. YO17 8RD 
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“Children are at the centre of all we do.”  
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DIARY DATES 
Monday 8th May, Coronation Bank Holiday 
Tuesday 9th May, Year 2 and Year 6 test week 
Friday 19th May, Whole School Beach Day 
Thursday 25th May, East Barnby meeting 3:30pm 
Friday 26th May, Friends sponsored walk 
 
Dates for next term are available on the website and 
on Dojo. http://www.heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk  
 

WELL DONE FROM MRS WELLS 
We are always on the lookout for superstars! 
Next week, I will be looking at punctuality. This will help 
all groups settle quickly for their tests. I know there will 
be lots of super moments to celebrate. 
 

 
WHOLE SCHOOL BEACH DAY 

 
On Friday 19th May, we're taking our forest school 
skills to the beach to explore a different environment.  
All classes will travel with Esk Valley Coaches to 
Scarborough South Bay. 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch if not 
ordered through school via the slip coming home 
today, drinks only in cartons please, no cans or 
bottles.  
The children will need sun hats and sunscreen and 
will need to wear sensible footwear. 
We’ll share more details of activities nearer the time. 
 
 

CORONATION COINS 
All children have brought a gift home from school 
today to mark the king’s coronation. We have some 
spare Coronation coins, you may wish to buy an 
additional coin for siblings as a souvenir. The coins 
are priced at £3.70 each. Please contact the school 
office, these will be sold on a first come, first served 
basis. 

SENT HOME TODAY 
 

• Coronation coins - a gift from school 

• School beach day lunch form to be returned 
by Friday 12th May 

FOOD HYGIENE RATING 

We are delighted that Heslerton School has scored 
another top rating of 5 out of 5 for hygiene in the 
school kitchen. Well done Mr Dale!  
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CRICKET FOR 5 - 8 YEAR OLDS 

One week to go until the launch of All Stars 
Cricket and Dynamos Cricket across North 

Yorkshire!  

All Stars Cricket is aimed at children aged 5-8 and 
provides an eight-week programme full of activities, 

skill development and fun.  

Launching from the 5th May, more than 70 clubs across 
North Yorkshire will roll out the All Stars programme, 
run by qualified activators. Children will earn stars in 
their own activity booklet through the eight weeks, 
with skills including batting, throwing, catching, 

bowling, running, teamwork and communication.  

The children will receive a goodie bag including a 
cricket bat, cricket back-pack, cricket ball and 

personalised cricket t-shirt.  

To find your local All Stars Cricket centre and join the 

fun - please visit: https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-
stars 

CRICKET FOR 8 - 11 YEAR OLDS 

Dynamos Cricket, which compliments junior cricket and 
is the progression from All Stars, is for children aged 8-
11 years. The children use soft balls and a light wooden 

bat.  

With a more ‘game-based’ focus, Dynamos aims to get 
participants ready for matches whilst learning the rules 
of cricket along the way. 

A spokesperson for Dynamos said: 

“Dynamos Cricket is fully inclusive and designed to 
support all abilities, disabilities and different learning 
needs. It is safe and fully accredited." 

The price is £40 for the 8 weeks programme and 
participants receive a personalised New Balance 
Dynamos Cricket t-shirt with their name and number 
on the back. 

With links to the ‘100’ competition, participants will 
receive and collect ‘Match Attax’ cards of their 
favourite players over the 8 weeks. If you’re a 
graduating All Star or keen to give cricket a try 
Dynamos is for you!  

To find your local Dynamos Cricket Centre - visit the 

website on: 
https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/dynamoscricket 

  

Wander with Wanda 
Look out for Wanda, NYCC's walking mascot, who is 
waiting in the village. During the summer term, we 
hope to have some wonderful sunny days where 

children can walk to and from school. Can you spot 
Wanda? Drop off and collect your child from Wanda to 
avoid the traffic and increase your child's daily activity. 

 

 

BADGER WOOD 
FOREST SCHOOLS (week 3) 
We have been inspired by a programme called ‘Come 
Outside’ (some of you may remember it) with a dog 
called Pippin. We have found our own stick dogs, used 
our knot tying skills to attach a lead and have taken our 
dogs for a walk. The dogs have had fun in the tree 
tunnel and in the puddles we have found! 
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KEEPER WOOD 
 
Malton Community Sports Centre 
Keepers played rounders against other schools. Well 
done to both our teams! 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FARTHING WOOD 
 

Another great afternoon with pupils from Norton 
Primary School, investigating different perspectives in 
the woods. 
 

 
 

 

CORONATION COMPETITION 
Would your child like to design an armour for King Charles III? 
The Royal Armouries have launched a competition for all primary and secondary school children to celebrate the 
coronation. 
Children have until 2nd July to get creative and design a new armour for the King, with three age categories and VIP 
tickets to our Jousting Tournament in August as a prize for each category. The overall winner will be put forward to be 
made into a suit of armour for His Majesty. 
  
Children can take inspiration on how to decorate the armour from the history of King Charles' life, his personal passions, 
or the armour of previous Kings throughout history. 
For inspiration and more information, please visit our website. 
To enter, please email submissions to competition@armouries.org.uk or send them to: 
  
Design an Armour for the King Competition 
Royal Armouries Museum 
Armouries Drive 
Leeds LS10 1LT 
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